CANCER HELP (PRESTON) LIMITED
DIFFERENCES BETWEEN ACCOUNTS APPROVED BY THE TRUSTEES ON 3RD MARCH 2021 AND THE FINAL ACCOUNTS PRESENTED TO THE AGM ON 24TH MARCH 2021.

1 Page numbers slightly different due to different spacing on printer.

2 All totals are identical on both the SOFA and the Balance Sheet.

3 The only things that have changed are the income and expenditure and balance sheet allocation between restricted funds and unrestricted funds. A number of grants originally treated as restricted have subsequently been confirmed to be unrestricted along with their associated costs. 
